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Doesn’t our Christmas Tree look 

fantastic?  Thank you to everyone who 

made decorations and thank you to 

Mole Valley for donating the tree. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Thank you for your support                                                  

 Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

 Head of School                                  
                                                               

www.nansledanschool.org/web 
tel 01637 829298 

hello@nansledanschool.org 

 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy. 
We currently have a Teaching Assistant vacancy at Nansledan 
School.  The closing date 11th is today.  Please follow the link if 
you would be interested in applying:  
ihttp://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-
vacancies/careers/2339/teaching-assistant-lunchtime-
supervisor-nansledan-schools  

Hub Councillor Vacancy 
We currently have one vacancy for a Hub Councillor to support 
Nansledan School.  For further information please visit our 
website or collect a letter from the school office. 

Traffic and traffic lights 
We have received some reports that there has been 
some inconsiderate driving with regards to the traffic 
lights outside of school.  Please be aware that if you 
‘tag’ on the end of a stream of traffic this can cause 
problems as in some cases the lights have already 
changed to green and this does not allow the traffic 
through. 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class- w/e 06.12.2019 

Jemison 96.0% 

Shackleton 97.2% 

Newton 100% 

Anning 98.9% 

Trevithick 95.1% 

Johnson 93.5% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Newton 

 

 

Other Events Coming Up Soon: 
Shackleton & Jemison Classes Christmas Production, 2pm on 
Thurs 12th & Fri 13th December 
 

Trevithick & Johnson Musical Show, 5:15pm on Tues 17th 
December 
 

Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumpers – Wed 18th December 
Newton & Anning Classes Christmas Production, 5:15pm Wed 
18th & 2:15pm on Thurs 19th December    
 

Friday 20th December – non-uniform day for all class Christmas 
Parties. EYFS STEAM afternoon for parents from 1:45pm. 
 

Our Friends of Nansledan’s first ever meeting - 4pm on 20.1.20 
 

Christmas Jumpers & Christmas Dinner 

We are having Christmas Dinner together on 
18.12.19 and are inviting the children to come to 
school in school uniform but with a Christmas 
Jumper and festive head accessories as part of the 
celebration. 

 

Skol Nansledan is an Eco School 
Our Eco Warriors have now set up our central 

recycling station and we are carrying out our first 

waste audit this Thursday. 

As part of our drive to Reduce, Reuse, Recycle, we 

will be collecting crisp packets to be taken to our 

nearest public drop-off location. In the run up to 

Christmas, we will also be collecting used stamps 

to send off to the RNIB 

Congratulations to Thom who completed the Santa run at the 

Eden Project and raised a fantastic £145.00 for Children’s 

Hospice Southwest. 

We want to update you on plans for a Nansledan 

School Nursery. Please take a look at the letter 

available on our website today. 
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